
Notes on Neighbourhood Planning Meeting held 3rd September 2018 at Stanlake Pavilion. 

 

Attendees: -Charles Wickenden, B. Ditcham, M. Bray, L. Ashley, R. Mantel, A. Lawrence,  

H. Beavan, J. Daman, P. Morton, R. Sunley, D. Bann.  

 

Charles Wickenden welcomed everyone and pointed out that a number of people were still 

on holiday. He suggested that the purpose of the meeting was to get a report from each of 

the 3 groups on progress made since the last meeting and look at the way forward. 

 

Team 2 

It had been decided that surveys could be returned in 3 ways: - at a drop off point possibly 

The Floor Store, yet to be confirmed, by freepost or online using Survey Monkey. 

The cost of using Survey Monkey was discussed. There are 2 possibilities either a number of 

one off monthly charges at £32 or an annual cost of £384. A decision as to which will be the 

most efficient will be made at the Steering Group meeting on 4th September. Josie Daman 

will organise the survey Monkey and payment will be arranged by the clerk. 

Hash tags are YOUR future TWYFORD. HAVE your SAY. 

(I am unsure of capitalization B.D) 

There was discussion as to whether mapping of facilities would be by GOOGLE location or 

accurate location. 

Further mapping of facilities will be made by next month’s meeting. 

 

Team 1 

Charles reported on behalf of Team 1 who met last Thursday. The team have moved on to 

look at transport in Twyford. Ray Sunley had written good reports on various transport 

methods and put together questions for the next survey which will be regarding transport. 

Team 1 discussed writing the policy and looked at the presubmission policy of Warfield. Ray 

will write a draft infrastructure policy for Twyford. 

All the N.P. policies looked at have a main theme, it is suggested that Twyford’s should be 

that we are a hub for surrounding areas – whatever is developed in neighbouring localities 

affects Twyford for transport, retail, education. 

We do need to communicate with surrounding parishes and WBC. Lindsay had the action 

point to speak to officers at WBC. 

Team 1 had suggested that we ask a WBC officer to come to the next Monday meeting i.e. 

first Monday in October to talk to the whole group. 

 

Team 3 

Liz Ashley reported on behalf of Team 3. We had all seen the proposed housing survey 

which is to send out at the end of September. It will be possible to respond in 3 ways as 

mentioned above. Those responses made prior to 20th October will be entered in a draw for 

one of three prizes. The final cut-off date for responses will be 15th November. 

There was discussion regarding the size of paper to be used for the survey to allow it to be 

returned by Freepost. 



Liz will ensure that the survey is emailed using WORD to Hille and Anthony by 14th 

September at anthony@Landb.co.uk (please could someone check this address?) Also, 

would Lynn, assistant clerk, ensure that all communications are forwarded to Anthony and 

Hille. 

Anthony and Hille will use their graphic design skills to design and layout the survey with 

appropriate branding. It is essential that it is obvious that it is a Parish Council survey. 

There was discussion regarding the number of surveys to be conducted, that residents are 

not exhausted by the number, that residents are aware of their purpose and that each deal 

with a different issue. 

David will print 3,500 paper copies for distribution to all dwellings in the parish. 

When all the teams had reported back there was mention made of the Local Plan with 

which our Neighbourhood plan must comply. The Borough Plan which Wokingham is 

consulting on at present. It would be advantageous if we kept ourselves informed re. the 

Borough Plan. 

 

Charles thanked all for attending. 

 

The next meeting will be 1st October 2018. 7.30pm at Stanlake Pavilion.    

 

A. Lawrence and H. Beavan give their apologies. 

 

 

 


